Divyangjan Club Report [2021 - 2022]

An online meeting was conducted on 22/02/ 2021
o to discuss the importance of this club
o for starting a WhatsApp group for easy communication with student
beneficiaries
o to know about the major difficulties facing the students within the
campus

Based on the meeting, we decided to create a WhatsApp group and put
motivational videos and other valuable information through this group.

On 19/8/2021, another online meeting was conducted for discussing various
matters regarding the student’s online class and other things.

On the basis of the request from the students, all the announcements regarding
the exam should be communicated to children by the coordinators.

A meeting of the students who are the members of Divyangjan club was held on
30/01/2022 in the multimedia room in the context of resumption of regular
classes after covid. They were asked to submit the copy of disability certificate
as soon as possible.

Decided to organize programs on a smaller scale next year as the fear of Covid
has reduced to a certain extent
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